

Office of the President

Northern Arizona University PO Box 4092 Flagstaff, AZ 86011-4092 928-523-3232 928-523-1848 fax nau.edu/president

October 8, 2012

## Dear Sustainability Colleagues:

Northern Arizona University is pleased to submit its sustainability information for the second year of the STARS Program. We are proud to be an inaugural and on-going development partner in the AASHE STARS program. The information submitted has been carefully researched and developed to insure it accurately reflects the increases and improvements to our previous substantial and progressive sustainability work at Northern Arizona University. The University is highly committed to driving a sustainable future and a carbon neutral campus. We believe the STARS program is a positive step in that direction.

Sincerely,

John D. Haeger

President